1/14/2016 1:26:18 PM
Re: Revised Cost Estimate

Hi all,
I was wondering when | could expect the FOI documents. Please let me know and thanks so much!

Jeremy

On Fri, Jan 8, 2016 at 6:05 PM, Schimsa, Rebecca < > wrote;
Mr. Borden,

Please see attached for receipt of deposit.

Sincerely,

Rebecca

From: Jeremy Borden [mailto: 1
Sent: Monday, January 04, 2016 12:30 PM

To: Schimsa, Rebecca; Pisarik, Holly

Subject: Re: Revised Cost Estimate

I mailed the $100 deposit have you received it? I'd prefer to pick up the documents if they are not
emailed here, please let me know when they are available. When do you think that will be?

Thanks for all your help!

Jeremy

On Tue, Dec 15, 2015 at 2:27 PM, Schimsa, Rebecca < > wrote:

Mr. Borden,
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Please see attached.

Thank you,

Rebecca

Rebecca S. Schimsa
Deputy Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
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